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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised 

that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 

received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon- 
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 

amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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NOTICE 850 OF 2010 

meéependent Communications Authority of South Africa 
Pinmill Farm, 164 Katherine Street, Sandton 

Private Bag X10002, Sandien, 2146 

INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA 

NOTICE REGARDING THE EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE FOR SUBMISSION 
OF THE REPONSES BY THE APPLICANTS TO THE WRITTEN REPRESENTATIONS 
IN RESPECT OF APPLICATIONS FOR INDIVIDUAL COMMERCIAL FREE TO AIR 
SOUND BROADCASTING SERVICE LICENCES FOR THE PROVISION OF 
BROADCASTING SERVICES 

The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (“ICASA”) hereby gives notice 
of an extension of the closing date for submission of responses by the applicants to the 

written representations received in respect of applications for individual commercial free- 
to-air sound broadcasting licences published in Government Gazette No. 33299 of 14 June 
2010. 

Following the extension of the closing date for submission of the written representations as 
per Government Gazette No. 33408 of 23 July 2010, the Authority has therefore decided to 
extend the closing date for the submission of the responses by the applicants from 7 

September 2010 to 21 September 2010. 

  

   DR SS MINCUBE 
CHAIRPERSON 
ICASA 

  

 


